
Retirement greeting 

Dear Sir; 

At the end of March this year, I have retired the professor 

position of Department of Earth and Planetary Sciences, School 

of Science, the University of Tokyo. During 27 years since I moved 

to the U-Tokyo from a private company, I have been able to 

manage my laboratory and conduct various researches with the 

support of many people. I am grateful to your help. 

From now on, I will continue working as an appointed researcher 

at my current workplace, and I will also visit several research 

institutes in Japan as a visiting researcher, studying fine 

minerals and earth surface materials mainly using electron 

microscopes. I would look forward to your continued kindness in 

the future. Last but not least, I wish you all the best in your health 

and happiness. 

Very truly yours 

March 31, 2023 Toshihiro Kogure 

 

Work place from April: 7-3-1 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, 113-0033, 

Japan Department of Earth and Planetary Sciences, School of 

Science, University of Tokyo Yoshio Takahashi Laboratory  

Email: kogure@eps.s.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
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